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To: Northern Beaches Local Planning Panel Members 

From: Andrew Pigott 
Executive Manager Strategic & Place Planning 

Date: 9 December 2019 

Subject: NBLPP ITEM 5.1 (9 December 2019) – Planning Proposal 10-12 
Boondah Road and 6 Jacksons Road, Warriewood (PEX 
2019/0003) 

Deletion of Part 3 of the Recommendation contained in the 
Panel Member’s hard copy versions of the report. 

Record Number: 2019/709037 

 

I refer to the subject report (Item 5.1) and advise that the report that was provided to 
the Panel Members contained Recommendations Part 1, Part 2, and an additional 
Part 3 Recommendation.  

Please note that Part 3 of the Recommendation in the hard copy report that was 
provided to the NBLPP Members (only) was inserted in error and should be deleted.   

The version on Council’s website and version issued publicly, do not contain 
Recommendation Part 3 and are the correct versions of the report. 

Should you require any further information about matters raised in this memo please 
contact my office on (02) 9942 2710. 

 

 

Andrew Pigott 
Executive Manager Strategic & Place Planning 

 


